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From 6 December 2017, we began accepting submissions on our 2018 water price review via 

Engage Victoria (www.engage.vic.gov.au). On this website, people were given the option to send 

us general feedback or respond to a set of questions we provided. 

1. What do you think of the prices proposed by the water business? 

I feel the sewerage charge that will stay the same is overpriced. With my other home that has 2 

toilets the same as my home at Portarlington I pay $64.14 compared to $138.26. The water service 

charge for Barwon Water is $15 dollars lower but that doesn't come close to the water service 

charge. 

2. What do you think of the proposed outcomes? 

I hope they come to fruition. 

3. Are there any other customer outcomes or issues we should consider? 

Yes the sewerage charge. 

4. What do you think of the proposed guaranteed service levels? 

No response. 

5. Do you have any comments on the proposed major projects? 

No. 

6. Is there anything else we should consider as part of our price review process? 

No response. 
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